
Dear Colleagues and Friends,

On behalf of all of us at Ciheb, I want to extend our warmest holiday greetings.

It has been a challenging year, but there is hope on the horizon. I look forward

with optimism and a sense of renewal in carrying out our mission in 2021.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Dr. Man E. Charurat, Ciheb Global Director

Supporting Young Women and Girls in Zambia

In Western Zambia, six new DREAMS centers were opened to assist adolescent girls and

young women. These centers are providing a safe space where HIV/AIDS services and

other support can help meet the needs of this at-risk population.

Learn more

Click to see previous Ciheb bulletins.

Ciheb is an international research center created within the

University of Maryland School of Medicine by the Institute of

Human Virology, a world leader in translating HIV scientific

research into service delivery interventions.
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